Statement on the post election
situation in the Kyrgyz Republic

World news story

The UK Government issued the following statement on the situation in the
Kyrgyz Republic following the elections on 4 October 2020.

N L
== UK Government

The United Kingdom’s support for democratic processes and rule of law in the
Kyrgyz Republic is central to our bilateral collaboration. The Kyrgyz
Republic has long stood out in the region for its democratic elections,
active civil society organisations and freedom of the media. However, the
Parliamentary elections on 4 October were marred by allegations of widespread
electoral malpractice. Since the annulment of the results of those elections,
events have shown the importance of adhering to the law and to the
constitution of the Kyrgyz Republic.

The UK supports the efforts of President Zheenbekov, legitimate authorities,
civil society leaders, and legal experts to find an inclusive, legal and
democratic resolution. That is the firmest foundation for a way forward.
Decisions on leadership and electoral process must be consistent with the
constitution of the Kyrgyz Republic.

The United Kingdom supports the statement of the UN Secretary General, and
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encourages relevant authorities to cooperate with the UN and OSCE experts in
finding a peaceful and inclusive resolution.
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